
Have your 
 voice heard!

HWDSB French Immersion Boundary Review 
Public Meeting for East Hamilton and Lower Stoney Creek Families

At the June 6, 2016, Board meeting, Trustees approved moving the French Immersion programs at Glen Echo and 
Glen Brae, as part of the East Hamilton City 2 and Lower Stoney Creek Accommodation Reviews.

Your voice is needed to let us know what school(s) the program should be moved to in an East Hamilton and 
Lower Stoney Creek location for Grades 1 to 8. Whichever schools are chosen, this will change the current French 
Immersion boundaries. 

Your voice is important so that HWDSB Trustees know how the  
final recommendation will affect students and families.

Please join us on:  

Thursday, October 26, 2017 at 6 p.m.
Glendale Secondary School

145 Rainbow Drive, Hamilton

This is your opportunity to hear: 
•	 where staff think the program should be located 
•	 how it affects the current boundaries 
•	 have your questions answered 
•	 provide your input into the proposed boundaries


